
 

  
Dear Sisters,  

 

Hello Sisters, it is hard to believe that summer is over, and kids are or will be back in 

school!!   

 

Division 87’s clubhouse is not yet ready to open.  Getting closer and closer but are at the 

mercy of city/state agencies.  So, keep your fingers crossed that it will be sooner rather 

than later 

 

Our September meeting will take place on Tuesday, September 14th, starting at 7:30.  

We will be meeting at AOH Division 39,7229 Tulip Street.  The meeting is a week late, 

since the 1st Tuesday is the day after Labor Day. 

 

We will have news about the State Convention, and most importantly you can 

congratulate our new LAOH State President, Maria Gallagher! 

 

We will be talking about having some kind of fundraiser in the fall, so if you have any 

ideas, please let us know! 

 

If you are unable to come to the meeting, I hope you had a safe and fun summer, and we 

hope to see you soon!!  

 

Please continue to stay safe and healthy! 

 

In our motto, 

Eileen  
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LADIES ANCIENT ORDER OF HIBERNIANS 

Meeting at AOH Division 39—Tuesday, September 14th 

Please if you didn't respond to the letter send in July, reach out to 
Donna Kearney as soon as possible 



 
In the News and Upcoming Events 

 
Please volunteer now for a Charity Event in 87's neighborhood. 

  
On Saturday, Sept 25th, the Pink Elephant Movement is having their 5K Race/Mile Walk/Kid Fun 

Run.  They need our help to assist with setting up, cleanup and runner/walk crossings.  This 
year we need our brothers and sisters to step up as the date conflicts with Irish weekend at the 
shore (the only date the Pink Elephant could get a permit.)  A number of members had already 

made their reservations down there and will not be able to attend so if your not at the shore 
please consider volunteering for a very worthy cause.  This is a morning event with the race 

starting at10:00 AM beginning and ending at Cione Playground, Lehigh and Aramingo.  Help is 
needed before, during, and after.  We are trying to get a count of volunteers as early as possible 

so please contact any officer.  Officer contact info is in each Brimmer or just respond to this 
email.   

  
Please support the great work of the Pink Elephant.  

 
 
 

It’s clear we all would love to see the Philadelphia St Patrick’s Day Parade go off this year…. 
So if you can help please be supportive!!!! 

 



 

 

 

LAOH Division 87 member Alisha Gallagher Bielecki gave birth to a beautiful baby girl, Alexandria Ma-
rie. Alex arrived 3 weeks ahead of time bit mom and baby are doing great. And so is the proud grand-
ma Maria Gallagher!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please keep Edith Wetzel family in your prayers, Edie passed this summer.  

Family News 

Birthday Blessings to Our Sisters 

 
Aug  

 
Marilyn O'Boyle         7 

Rachel Costello              7 

Anne Foody                 13 

DiAne McCausland         13 

Dolores Stevenson         14 

Patricia Dugan         22 

Kathleen Judge-Clarke 25 

Barbara  Driscoll         27 

 

 

 

 

Sept 

 

Karen Nealon                   5 

Donna Cannon           6 

Margaret Korejko           6 

Maria Gallagher         13 

Ann Marie Kuvik      13 

Catherine King         15 

Kathleen Walker      16 

Marlene Roche Fiorino 17 

Bernadette Coyne        20 

Elizabeth McNally                     24 

Rich Hrapzynski 
Greg Riley 
Marie Donahue 
 
The intentions of our Division 87     
members 
 
 
 
To have information add email  
Nancyssimplefood@gmail.com or  
leave me a message at 267-241-4677 
  
 

Special Intentions 

Memorials 



Puzzle 
No prizes, no pressure, a little puzzle just for fun. 

 
 



Chaplin 
        Sr. Lisa Breslin,  
        Lisabreslinssj@gmail.com 
  267-592-0841 
 

President  
Eileen Smith 
eileenlaohdiv87@gmail.com 
215-688-0190 

 

Vice President 
Kathy Annan 

        Kathleen.Annan@TUHS.Temple.edu 
         215-901-3364 
 

Recording Secretary 
        Linda Nevedomsky 
 Lmnevedom@hotmail.com 
 267-240-1083 
 
Financial Secretary 

Donna Kearney (Donnelly) 
kddfam@aol.com 
215-915-3205 

 

Treasurer 
Bernadette Coyne 
bernmcoyne@verizon.net 

215-407-7969 

Historian 
Anne Foody 
afoody813@aol.com 
215-421-7359 

 
Missions & Charities 

Kris Bucko 
Krisine.bucko@icloud.com 

 856 486-4313 

Catholic Actions  

Ann Marie Kuvik 
amkuvik@gmail,com 
215-901-8052 

Mistress At Arms 
Maria Gallagher  
mecrup@gmail.com 
609-304-7929 

Sentinel 
 Grace McDowell 
 GandT03@yahoo.com 

 215 831-1320 

Freedom for All Ireland 
 Bunny Clark 
 thebun28@gmail.com 
 215-551-5334 

Immigration & Education 
     
 
 
Publicity 

Maria Gallagher  
mecrup@gmail.com 
609-304-7929 

 
By Laws 

Eileen Smith 
eileenlaohdiv87@gmail.com 
215-688-0190 

 
Web master/news letter 
 Nancy Jones 
 nancyssimplefood@gmail.com  
` 267-241-4677 
 
Hibernian Hunger Project 

 

  

Name: 

  

Street address: 

 City, State, 

& Zip Code: 

  

Telephone: 

  

E-Mail : 

  

Purpose (please check box below):  

(   ) New mailing address          (    )  Dues Enclosed 

(   )  New e-mail address           (    ) Name change  

(   )  New telephone number 

Please complete the information above and return to: 

Donna Kearney, 

Financial Secretary, LAOH Division 87 

4540 Almond St. Philadelphia, PA 19137 

 

Please use this form when sending your dues or submitting 
any changes to Donna Kearney. 

Officer List 



c/o Donna Donnelly-Kearney 

4540 Almond Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19137 

Friendship. Unity & Christian Charity 
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